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We are not in favor of this passing.  Our land has the railroad tracks on it and we hunt 
on our land. We do not want anyone walking, riding or any other activity across our 
property. As a Maine tax payer, we do not need another item that will increase our 
taxes.  Also the cost of maintenance will add to our property taxes. Who will maintain
this trail? Who is responsible for damage to our property?  During hunting season 
people are required to wear orange will everyone be wearing orange?  There is a lot of
hunting ground between Bowdoinham, Richmond and Gardiner, this would disturb 
wildlife.  


